The Honorable Greg Smith

Oregon House of Representatives
District 57

March 4, 2024

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H271
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential Conflict of Interest on HB 4031-A

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,
I am part of a Limited Liability Company that does economic development throughout Eastern
Oregon. The company often contracts with local governments and could be subject to changes in

public records law that this legislation makes.

Sincerely,
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